
NOTICE CALLING FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  
 

The Board of Trustees of the Rancho Santiago Community College District is advertising for 

Request for Proposals (RFP) to be received up to June 22, 2017 at 2:00 pm in the Rancho Santiago 

Community College District, Purchasing Department, 2323 N Broadway – Suite 109, Santa Ana, 

CA 92706. 

 

RFP #1324– Banking Services  

 

RFP documents are available at www.rsccd.edu/bidopportunities. Bidders are responsible to 

regularly check the District’s website for addendums. For further information contact Tracey 

Conner-Crabbe at conner_tracey@rsccd.edu.                                                                                                       

   

Advertised: Orange County Register 

 

May 15 & 22, 2017 
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